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GARDEN OF REFLECTION: PROPOSED REFURBISHMENT 

At Anglican Church Robina, our ‘Garden of Reflection’ has become a much-

loved space over the years; however, it has been so loved that many feel the 

garden is due for a ‘facelift’ of sorts. A hard-working sub-committee has  al-

ready created a beautiful design (see right) and sought tenders to secure the 

most competitive price … now all we need to do is make it happen! So, how 

can you help? 

Firstly, we are very mindful of the fact that the garden has spaces dedicated to 

loved ones who have passed onto glory and so we would appreciate hearing 

from you should you wish to discuss how we might respectfully manage the 

refurbishment process. We would also appreciate you ‘spreading the word’, so 

as to avoid confusion or disappointment for family members who might have 

moved away from our Church and/or the Gold Coast. 

Secondly, by simply attending church in the coming weeks, you’ll get to hear a 

special sermon series dealing with key themes associated with the Garden. 

Thirdly, Parish Council have agreed to cover the bulk of the refurbishment 

costs; however, we are also seeking your generous support. Any monies do-

nated will cover the shortfall and the ongoing maintenance of the garden to 

ensure it remains in the most appealing state possible. 

If you would like any more information about the project or how you might 

support it, please just phone or email the Parish Office (5618 8238). 

“Because of our God’s deep compassion, 
the dawn from heaven will break upon 
us, to give light to those who are sitting 
in darkness and in the shadow of death, 
to guide us on the path of peace.” 
LUKE 1:78-79 


